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Comments: Thanks for soliciting comments. I'm in favor of allowing ebikes on Teton Pass, the Old Pass Road

and also the Cache Creek gravel road corridor up to the wilderness boundary. Impacts on wildlife are no different

or worse than regular mountain produce. It's easier to dismount off of ebikes while going uphill than on regular

mountain bikes because it's easier to start up again. There's no difference between the bikes going downhill. And

two of three areas I'm addressing involve road width swaths rather than single tracks. Thanks and best wishes...


